
 

 

                                                                                                                             
Parish Newsletter  

OUR LADY OF RANSOM 
16th June 2024      Eleventh Sunday of the Year (B)       Psalter Week 3  

Have you ever walked down any High St. and noƟced the amount of instant money and food outlets 
there are? Quite a few.  Or at home - instant internet, face-book, Instagram, instant photos, films, 
music, mail…the list goes on? It’s all great, so immediate and instant…but… 

It seems if we’re not careful, our need for the “instant” can erode away our paƟence, humility and 
faith. Is God necessarily “instant?” Years ago, peoples’ lives tended to be integrally connected to the 
secret rhythms of the earth. Things were less rushed – if faith and paƟence were stronger then, 
might that be why?  

Today, deadlines and Ɵmetables become our taskmasters. Never enough Ɵme. Always rushing. Can 
we release our Ɵght grasp on Ɵme so it can become our gentle companion rather than a relentless 
enemy, possibly destroying the soul? 

Gardeners among us will know that growth can never be rushed – or something important is lost. 
Flowers, crops, plants all need to be allowed to grow to maturity – naturally...in nature. Can’t hurry 
mother-nature, or we pay a price. There needs to be a paƟent waiƟng. Faith. A humility. Not instant, 
like email, cash or food.  

Our spiritual lives are similar. BeƩer to co-operate with the seasons of the soul. QualiƟes and dreams 
are being formed within, these suffer if plucked too early. They need a safe environment of gestaƟon 
where natural growth is allowed and protected. Wisdom and discernment allow us to recognise 
ripeness. Plucked too soon and we taste the sourness of impaƟence. Too late, and the anƟcipated 
fruit begins to perish.  

Much of what is developing within us is happening secretly. Hidden. But happening, it is. God’s spirit 
within is blossoming, maturing. Like the crops growing. We need to wait, paƟently, with humility, 
with faith. We cannot rush things. Crops, flowers, nature are not instant. We see why Jesus uses 
nature to explain so much about healthy life-styles. That can and will never change. 

Do we rush under so much illusion of having 
to get things done; everything needing to be 
instant, or can we be paƟent and humble, 
which leads in turn to healthier and happier 
lives and a stronger faith?  

1st Reading: Ezekiel 17: 22-24 

Psalm 91: 2-3, 13-16  

2nd Reading: 2 Corinthians 5: 6-10 
Gospel: Mark 4: 26-34 



 

 

All Church Services are now Live Streamed. To take part please go to 
https://stream.seccomgroup.com/channel/olor 

Masses can be watched “live” or later as a recording 

PARISH PRIEST 
Father Paul Fox 

50 London Hill, Rayleigh 
Essex SS6 7HP 

01268 38.24.99 
www.olorchurch.org 

email: rayleigh@brcdt.org 

Public Mass Ɵmes: 
Saturdays  5.30pm 

Sundays  8am & 10.00am 

Mondays & Tuesdays 9.30am 

Wednesdays  10.00am 

Thursdays & Fridays 9.30am 

The Sacrament of ReconciliaƟon: 4.30pm – 5pm Saturday evenings (not in the 
confessional box)   

Please be aware - Times and days of weekday Masses are subject to change. Our Parish is 
part of The Brentwood Diocesan Trust, Registered Charity Number 234092 

 MASS INTENTIONS 

Saturday 15th  June   The Immaculate Heart of Mary 

5.30pm Mass Brigid Ball (Ints) – Frances Wiley 

Sunday 16th  June Eleventh Sunday of the Year (Day for Life) 

                  8.00am Mass 
                10.00am Mass 

Parish Community 
Emma Louise Lucibello RIP (Anniv.) -  Susan and Damian 

Monday 17th   June  

                  9.30am          Eucharistic Service 

Tuesday 18th June   

                    9.30am Eucharistic Service 

Wednesday 19th June  

              10.00am  Eucharistic Service 

Thursday 20th  June    

                  9.30am  Eucharistic Service 

Friday 21st June  St. Aloysius Gonzaga 

                 9.30am Eucharistic Service 

Saturday 22nd  June St. John Fisher and St. Thomas More 

5.30pm Mass Ann Dempsey RIP – Melanie Graham 

Sunday 23rd June  Twelfth Sunday of the Year 

                  8.00am Mass 

                10.00am Mass 
Parish Community 
David and Veronica Micklewright (Ints) – Lorna Warren 



 

 

ANNIVERSARIES Kindly pray for all those whose anniversaries are at this Ɵme. 

Especially James Fallaize, Edward (Ted) Mahoney and John Mair. 

May they rest in Peace.  

  NEWSLETTER ITEMS:  Please ensure all items for the parish newsletter are 

submitted to the parish office by 11am on Thursdays at the latest. Thank you. 

† Please pray for Mrs. Emily Simon who died recently. Please also 
keep Godwin and the family in your prayer too. May Emily rest in 
peace. †  Funeral details to follow.  
 
 
A copy of the newsletter is placed on the notice-board for quick 
reference. Please leave it attached to the notice-board for others to 
see. Thank you. 
 
 
PLEASE: when receiving Holy Communion, consume the Sacred Host 
IMMEDIATELY.  The Sacred Host should be consumed before receiving the 
Sacred Blood from the Chalice, if you do not receive from the Chalice, then 
consume the Sacred Host straight away in front of the Altar. Thank you. 
 

Special Collection Gift Aid Envelopes: For those making their regular donation 
online/by bank transfer, and would like the Gift Aid envelopes for special collections only, 
they will be available to collect from the church porch. 
 
Wednesday Coffee Morning  
Coffee morning this Wednesday 19th after the 10am Eucharistic Service. 

If anyone would like to join the small team of volunteers for 
Wednesday coffee mornings that would be very much appreciated.  
 

 If you are interested in running a coffee 
morning after the Sunday 10am Mass, please inform the 
staff in the presbytery office. Thank you. 

 
 



 

 

eKids’ Bulletin  A children’s version of the gospel is available weekly.  
This can be accessed on the following website: 
www.thekidsbulletin.com and is aimed at primary school children. It 
can be downloaded and printed out. 
 
Legion of Mary  The Family Rosary.  We in the Legion of Mary are 

looking for families to accept a statue of Our Lady of FaƟma in their homes for a week 
during the month of May/June and to pray the Rosary for peace in the world and also for 
their own families and perhaps for a special intenƟon etc.  If you are interested, please 
contact Isobel Kennedy on 07795 821705 or 01702 230578 

Parish Pilgrimage to FaƟma: next year, possibly around early May. Interested? 
No details yet. If interested please contact Fr. Paul or Nicky (07710 126563) or 
nicky.prideaux@outlook.com  This is just to see the level of interest. Thank you. 

 

Our Lady of Ransom Theatre Club  

There are a few trips arranged that may be of interest . Most are local ( meet at theatre ) 
with just two in London .  Car share / travel companions can be arranged . £5 pp iniƟal 
payment . All Ɵckets can be paid in instalments. 

The trips arranged are as follows :  

Sunday 23rd June 3pm Anton and Giovanni - Together Tour (£58 pp ) 

August 1st 7pm Madagascar The Musical ( £26.50 pp) 

Tuesday 6th August 8pm  ( cliffs)- ‘ PreƩy Woman‘  

(£38 pp) 

29th August 7.30pm  Taylormania (£30.50 pp) 

September 14th  2:30pm Hairspray the Musical - £49.50 

October- 10th Lord of the dance (£36 pp) 

(all above are at Cliffs Pavillion) 

Oct 12th - Come from Away Musical in London at New Wimbledon Theatre £44.50 

November 5th Grease The Musical 8pm- (£35.50) 

November 30th - Jack and The Beanstalk Panto Towngate Basildon- £21pp  

 31st December Jack and The Beanstalk pantomime Cliffs Pavillion £32.50 ( all front stalls) 

2025 



 

 

'Paddy McGuinness - Nearly There..'. - Feb 21st  - 7:45 (£44.50 ) 

'& Juliet' May 7th 8pm 

'Tina Turner Musical' 

August 27th - 7.30pm(£33.50) 

To book please contact clare_simon@hotmail.co.uk or message 07757 138345       

 

Please take a look at my most recent theatre trips. No coaches are included but if anyone is 
travelling alone / unable to drive and would like to  be part of a car share I am sure it can be 
arranged . 

Jesus Christ Superstar  

Tues 10th July 8pm, Cliffs Pavillion - £43 

Hairspray The Musical  

Sat 14th Sept 2:30pm - £49.50 

Only Fools And Horses The Musical 

Thurs 3rd Oct 2:30pm - Cliffs Pavilion £49.50 

Come From Away  

Sat 10th Oct 2:30pm . New Wimbledon Theatre London - £44.50 ( travel by train )  

7000 Stranded Passengers. One Small Town. A Remarkable True Story. 
Winner of four Olivier Awards (including Best New Musical in London) 

Please contact Clare Mason 07757138345 for more details and for informaƟon on other 
shows later in the year and next year . All shows can be paid for in instalments .  

                                    

 
BCYS SUMMER LOURDES YOUTH PILGRIMAGE – July 2024 (exact dates TBC) 
Bookings are now open online for the Brentwood Catholic Youth Service pilgrimage to 
Lourdes in July.  
The week is spent serving the main Diocesan pilgrimage, assisting the elderly and infirm, 
alongside times of retreat, reconciliation, visiting the baths, taking part in the beautiful 
Processions, an afternoon in the mountains, party and social nights - all with other young 
Catholics from around our Diocese. 
The pilgrimage is open to all those in school year 10 – 13, with all those of school leaver age 
(18+) invited to join us as young leaders (subject to attending a training weekend). All details 
and applications can be found on the website www.bcys.net/events/sl 
 

 



 

 

HUMAN LIBRARY – Thursday 4th July, 16.00-19.00 

Essex Police, with Essex Faith Covenant, Essex Mind and Spirit and Healthwatch Essex, invite 
you to their Human Library event at St John Payne Catholic School, Chelmsford, CM1 
4BS.  Pop in any Ɵme between 16.00-19.00 to hear people’s real-life stories including topics 
of, “Why I became a Catholic Priest”, “Spirituality at the End of Life”, “Women in Islam”, 
AddicƟon, struggles with ADHD and much more.  See link to register interest and receive 
more informaƟon or contact Hannah Kelly on Hannah.kelly@essex.police.uk. 

hƩps://forms.office.com/e/9FtyzbhVfH 

The General Election. This week the Catholic Bishops of England and Wales have 
launched a set of informative resources to help us think about our election choices. It covers 
pro-Life issues as well as the criminal justice system, education, poverty, the environment, 
refugees and migrants. The Bishops remind us: “We are not merely the passive recipients of 
politics but active citizens. An election is the best time for us as Christians to speak out, to 
get involved, and to lead.” The resources include suggested questions for candidates, links if 
you want to go deeper, and actions we can take to make a difference. You will find 
everything at: https://www.cbcew.org.uk/election24/  
 

 

“Revive. Discover. Empower.” Retreat for Young Adults, 22nd – 23rd June at Walsingham 
House at Abbotswick 

This young adult retreat is an opportunity for spiritual growth and reflecƟon, to revive, 

discover and empower you in your faith. This retreat is aimed at those aged 18+, having leŌ 
school, to roughly 30. 

All details can be found at www.bcys.net/events  

Walsingham House Anniversary Mass, 31st August at Walsingham House at Abbotswick 

Celebrate 40 years of team at Walsingham House with us, beginning with Mass celebrated 
by Bishop Alan at 12pm followed by celebraƟons at our beauƟful retreat house just outside 
Brentwood   

Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society is pleased to host their first Charity Tribute 

Night featuring ABBA Chique at the Mill Hall Arts & Events Centre in Rayleigh on Friday 
12th July from 7.30 to 11pm.  Please spread the word among friends and family, join them 
at this special anniversary event and get ready to dance and sing along to your favourite 
ABBA hits! Tickets cost £20 plus a small booking fee and can be purchased via Eventbrite 
hƩps://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/abba-tribute-night-Ɵckets-849314000037  Please keep 
your e-Ɵcket to show on entry to the venue. All details can be found on the BCCS website: 
www.bccs.org.uk/get-involved/events/ If you have any quesƟons about the event, please 
email Julie jabboƩ@bccs.org.uk.  



 

 

 
The St John Bosco Children’s Camp is now open for bookings! Children age 9 – 12 can 
enjoy an amazing week, packed with fun activities, including many sports, from 27th July – 
3rd August. The Camp is a special work of Caritas Diocese of Brentwood and this year there is 
space for just 100 children – book early! All details are www.boscocamp.co.uk, including 
booking information and an FAQ section for parents.   
 

HARP24  We have our HARP24 event in July at Cherry Orchard Park and we are in 
desperate need of volunteers to help with this event. Can you help? 

If interested please do make contact. 

Charlotte Stein 

Fundraising and Communications Team 

Mob: 07719073237 

HARP (Head Office) 

104-106 High Street 

Southend-on-Sea 

Essex SS1 1JN 

 

Youth Mass, Thursday 4th July 2024, Brentwood Cathedral 
Bishop Alan will celebrate Mass and commission all those travelling to Lourdes this Summer. 

Meet in the Parish Hall from 6pm for pizza, refreshments and a Ɵme to reconnect and relax 
with friends before the Summer. Mass in the Cathedral at 7:30pm. 

If you wish to sing, play an instrument, read or serve then please bring along your alb or 
instrument, and let us know as you arrive. Absolutely everyone is very welcome! 

 

 

The Divine Mercy Apostolate, London is holding a Divine Mercy Lenten Retreat on 
Saturday 13 July 2024 from 1:30 pm - 4:30 pm at St Mary Mother of God, 213 
Hornchurch Road, 
Hornchurch, Essex RM12 4TF 
The Retreat will include teachings on the Message of Mercy, Stations of the Cross, Holy 
Mass, Hour of Mercy with Adoration and Benediction and Veneration of the Image of 
Merciful Jesus. All Welcome. Please call millie on 07957594646 for more information 
 

 



 

 

St. Thomas More High School - open evening, Thursday, 11th July 4.00p.m. 

to 7.00p.m. - for families who have a son due to transfer to secondary school in 
September 2025  -  come and see the school, meet the staff and pupils.   

The Headteacher’s talk will begin at 6.00pm 

            Parents of boys who wish to apply to St. Thomas More School for a place 
in September 2025 should complete the local education authority single 
application form (saf) and fill in the supplementary information form (sif) 
that can be collected at the open evening. 

            If you are unable to come to the open evening, please contact the school 

in order to get the supplementary information form. The form can also be 
downloaded from the school web site:- 

        WWW.ST-THOMASMORE.SOUTHEND.SCH.UK 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

St Thomas More 
Alumni Memorial 
Mass - 22nd June 
 
The annual St Thomas 
More Alumni Memorial 
Mass will take place this 
year in the chapel at St 
Thomas More High 
School on Saturday 22nd 
June at 11.00am to 
coincide with the SVP 
Fun Day being held at 
the school on the same 
day.    -----> 
 
All former pupils and 
members of staff are 
welcome, together with 
their families and 
current members of the 
school, to pray for and 
remember those from 
the school community 
who have died. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

St. Bernard’s High School A Catholic Academy for Arts and Science 

Open Evening for Year 5 Students 

(Starting Year 7 in September 2025) 

Thursday 11 July 2024 

5.30pm to 8.30pm 

We would be delighted to welcome Year 5 girls and their parents/carers to our Open Evening. 
This is an evening for girls wishing to join Year 7 in September 2025. 

We are also offering an opportunity for parents/carers to visit the school during a normal 
teaching day, between 9.30am and 11.00am on set days in October, dates will be published 
on our website. Appointments for these guided tours will be available in September. 

St Bernard’s High School offers selective places based on success in the CSSE 

selective tests and non-selective places according to faith-based admissions criteria. (Please 
see school website for full details.) 

‘St Bernard’s High School is a welcoming, inclusive school’.  Ofsted 2023 

‘Leaders have high expectations of pupils in terms of learning and behaviour.  Pupils live up 
to these expectations.’  Ofsted 2023 

‘The behaviour of students is exemplary both in lessons and throughout the school as they 
strive to live out the mission statement, ‘Love one another as I have loved you’. (Diocesan 
Inspection, 2024)  

‘Behaviour for learning is outstanding, fostered through extremely positive teacher-student 
relationships’. (Diocesan Inspection, 2024) 

www.stbernardswestcliff.org.uk      Milton Road, Westcliff-on-Sea, Essex SS0 7JS 

Tel: 01702 343583 

 

Youth Mass, Thursday 4th July 2024, Brentwood Cathedral 
Bishop Alan will celebrate Mass and commission all those travelling to Lourdes this Summer. 

Meet in the Parish Hall from 6pm for pizza, refreshments and a Ɵme to reconnect and relax 
with friends before the Summer. Mass in the Cathedral at 7:30pm. 

If you wish to sing, play an instrument, read or serve then please bring along your alb or 
instrument, and let us know as you arrive. Absolutely everyone is very welcome! 

 



 

 

BCYS Summer Lourdes Pilgrimage, 20th – 27th July 2024 
A couple of last minute places have become available if anyone in school year 10+ sƟll wishes 
to join this pilgrimage with the BCYS.  

Full details on the pilgrimage and how to apply can be found at www.bcys.net/events/sl24 
or email gabriellaskinner@brcdt.org  

 

Walsingham House Anniversary Mass, 31st August at Walsingham House at Abbotswick 

We invite anyone who may have been involved with Walsingham House over the years to 
celebrate 40 years of volunteer teams with us, beginning with Mass celebrated by Bishop 
Alan at 12pm and followed by celebraƟons at our beauƟful retreat house just outside 
Brentwood. 

 

 

 


